
Keith McCrary 

This is re: Petition 1165.  

I am "OPPOSED" to the closing of alley.  This business was processed under "M" never should have been 
in this area the code is "B2/B4".  There was an ongoing hearing/argument with Council re: & concerning 
this matter, back in the day, being opposed to this business being allowed to exist in the first place 
under Coleman Young during hauling for Ford Motor Co. Which at that time they were told "Pleasant St" 
would have been where this business should "HAVE BEEN ESTABLISHED"!!!  They had a "BAD FIRE" 
doing that time that was a "TREAT" to residence in this area!  AGAIN, I AM "OPPOSED" TO CLOSING OFF 
OF THIS ALLEY & BRINGING PROPERTY "LINE CLOSER TO RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY LINE"!!!   PLUS 
NOBODY & I MEAN NOBODY BUT MYSELF HAVE PAID "OUT-OF-POCKET" IN KEEPING & MAINTAINING 
THE GRASS CUTTING OF THIS ALLEY SINCE THE MCFADDEN'S ABANDONED THIS PROPERTY OVER 10 
YEARS AGO!!! 

I Remain 

GLORIA D. DAVIS 
1624 S. BEATRICE 
DETROIT. MI 


